
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: Brandon Vanderwel
Date: July-10-20 1:48:52 PM

august

-----Original Message-----
From: Mayor Finch
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 1:46 PM
To: Gillian Glanville <gillianglanville@gmail.com>
Cc: Dan Best <cao@southhuron.ca>; Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Brandon Vanderwel

Thank you Gillian.

George Finch
Mayor of South Huron
322 Main Street South   P.O. Box 759  
Exeter Ontario  
N0M 1S6
Phone: 519-235-0310   Fax: 519-235-3304 
Toll Free:  1-877-204-0747
Cell 226-377-8886
www.southhuron.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: Gillian Glanville [mailto:gillianglanville@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:36 AM
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Faubert <dfaubert@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan
<mvaughan@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Neeb <aneeb@southhuron.ca>; Deputy Mayor Dietrich
<jdietrich@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Oke <toke@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Ferguson Willard
<bwillard@southhuron.ca>; prideandjoysanctuary@gmail.com
Subject: Brandon Vanderwel

Over the past year and a half I have had the great pleasure of knowing Brandon and Destiny, I have come to know
what a hard working caring individuals they are. I have personally worked with them and with these cats over the
past year, they are incredibly caring and devoted to them. I have witnessed the security measures they helped put in
place at Roaring Cat Retreat Safety is Brandon’s first priority when it comes to his animals, not only for the
protection of the public but for the safety and protection of his lions. These lions are so caring and affectionate, they
truly love Brandon and Destiny. It is their hope to find a forever home for these amazing beautiful animals,
somewhere that they will be happy, safe and cared for.

Gillian Dunseith
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